
Tom £. Howe

119 Long Court
Sheboygan, WI 53081

612/716-6311

August 14,2023

Meredith DeBruin

City Clerk
City of Sheboygan
828 Center Avenue

Sheboygan, WI 53081

Dear Ms. DeBruin

This letter is to inform you that I plan on seeking another three-year term on the City of
Sheboygan Board of Water Commissioners.

Please contact me at the above phone number should you have any questions.

Sincerely

Tom E. Howe


